

WOODBRIDGE BILLBOARD

Woodbridge Elementary School, Zeeland Public Schools

Safe, Valued, Loved and Learning

May 23, 2025

Important Phone Numbers - Attendance Line 616-748-3410, Office 616-748-3400

MAY 26- MAY 30

Mon. No School- Memorial day Tues. A - Nachos w/salsa

B - Charcuterie (crackers, turkey, cheese)

Refried beans, broccoli, pears, apple

Wed. A - Pepperoni calzone

B - Charcuterie (crackers, turkey, cheese)

Corn, carrots, honeydew, fruit juice cup

Thur. A - Mac & cheese bites w/biscuit

B - Charcuterie (crackers, turkey, cheese)

Carrots, romaine, pineapple, apple

Fri. A - Cheese pizza

B - Charcuterie (crackers, turkey, cheese)

Green beans, cauliflower, mixed fruit, oranges

MEMORIAL DAY PARADE

On **May 26 at 8:30 AM**, Zeeland Festivals will host the Memorial Day Parade in downtown Zeeland. This wonderful opportunity to come together and remember the brave individuals who have served our country is always a memorable experience for students and families!

The parade kicks off at 9 am and winds through the streets of downtown Zeeland. This is not a drop-off event: all children must be accompanied by an adult chaperone if they would like to participate in the parade. Please plan to meet at the corner of Centennial and Main St, as this is where ZPS will be staged for the start of the parade. Please join us as we pay tribute to our heroes and our country.

Note: 1st and 2nd grade students will walk only, while 3rd-5th grade students have the option to rollerblade or scooter.

SCHOOL GARDEN

We need help this summer to tend to our school garden! A sign-up link is below. All we are asking is for you to stop out once during your assigned week, AND you can harvest and take home fresh produce for free! https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4EA4A622A6F DC70-56685946-summer#/

LOST & FOUND

Our Lost & Found table is full! We have all kinds of winter gear and spring clothing. Please take some time to look over the table to find any missing items your child may have left at school!

WOODBRIDGE CALENDAR

May 26

Memorial Day - No School

June 2

School Picnic from 12-1pm

June 4-6

Half Day (High School Exams) - Noon Dismissal

June 6

Half Day - Last Day of School

SCHOOL PICNIC

- Monday, June 2nd from 12-1pm
- Parents are welcome and encouraged to pack a picnic for their family.
- A hotdog lunch is available for those who pre-ordered one for their student or family.
- Students will be dismissed to lunch by grade-level and will meet parents on the playground. Parents do not need to check in at the office and may not enter the building from the playground.
- Mr Mack will be in the dunk tank during the picnic.

Please take time to look over the Lost & Found table which will be located right outside the main entrance to the building.

YEARBOOKS

All students who ordered yearbooks in the fall should have received them. If you did not order a yearbook and wish to do so, you may order here:

https://store.geskusphoto.com/search/YB757

SUPERINTENDENT SEARCH

The Zeeland Board of Education is continuing its search for the next superintendent of Zeeland Public Schools. We invite families, staff, and community members to stay informed and participate in the process. Visit our website for updates, selection criteria, and opportunities to share your input.

STUDENT MEDICATIONS

Please pick up inhalers, epi-pens and any medications left at school for your student by **June 9.** Any medications not picked up by this date will be disposed of. If your child needs to have medication at school next year, the district has a form that must be filled out and signed by a doctor. This includes over-the-counter medications. Forms may be picked up from the school office so you have the summer to complete all necessary paperwork.

BACK TO SCHOOL - WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW!

We will not be posting class lists this summer. Look for an email that will be delivered to the email address that we have on file. This is the first time we are sending this information digitally and is tentatively planned to be sent out on August 8. This email will include:

- A welcome letter from your student's teacher.
- Open House Information

School Picture forms will be mailed to you directly from Geskus. (**PLEASE NOTE !!** We will be taking our school pictures at Open House) - please bring those forms with you on that night.

Plan to join us for our Back to School Open House on the evening of **Thursday**, **August 21st**.

SCHOOL SUPPLY KITS

We are excited to try something new for the 25–26 school year. We are offering custom, grade level supply kits, available for you to order online to be delivered to school for our Open House on August 21st. These kits are specific for each grade level and include all consumable items needed. The kits do not include items such as headphones or backpacks. Our supply lists are published on our Woodbridge web page under Resources. To order a kit, go to www.shopttkits.com. Our school account number is 87542. Our online sale ends on June 13 to allow for processing and delivery time. These kits are OPTIONAL – you are always welcome to shop for your own supplies. The kits are a convenience for you.

ENROLLMENT

ZPS online enrollment for the 25-26 school year for new students is open. Find the forms online here: https://www.zps.org/enrollment/

PLEASE NOTE: A laptop is optimal for online registration. We are seeing some issues with smartphones/tablets not being user-friendly for this application process. If you must use a phone or tablet, please use Firefox or Chrome as your browser; this application is not compatible with Safari.

If you are planning to make an enrollment change for the 25-26 school year please notify the office as soon as possible. We are in the process of preparing for next year and this information would be helpful as we plan.

TRANSPORTATION

Now is the time to fill out the online transportation form for the 25-26 school year. Please complete the form for each child in your family by the end of this school year.

Students need to keep their bus tags until the end of this school year. We won't be collecting the bus tags at school or on the buses this year. Parents/guardians may properly dispose of the bus tags at home once this school year has ended.

Please keep the blue lanyards or black/red fobs at home too. You may reuse those for the next school year. Thank you!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/IFAlpOLSeN8yTMiCvV85JYRmy7ydKb8CpO0SDIU5it2h1CfBIVVR5FtQ/viewfor

SUMMER READING WITH ZEELAND LIBRARY



HOWARD MILLER PUBLIC LIBRARY SUMMER READING 2025

- Register on Beanstack from our website at www.hmpl.org or on your Beanstack App.
- Beginning June 1, you can start to track the amount of time you read or are read to.
 - Read & record 800
 minutes on Beanstack
 during the 10-week
 program to earn fun
 prizes from the library!

Join us for fun events throughout the summer! Visit our website & Facebook for more details!



Howard Miller Public Library